Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
The Department of Environmental Protection announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: February 11, 2016, 9:00 a.m.
PLACE: Seminole County Extension Auditorium, 250 West County Home Road, Sanford, FL 32773
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is a technical meeting to which the public is invited. At this meeting the department will provide stakeholders with an update on the TMDL model revisions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Moira Homann, Watershed Planning and Coordination Section, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3565, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 or by email at Moira.Homann@dep.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Moira Homann, Watershed Planning and Coordination Section, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3565, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400 or by email at Moira.Homann@dep.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Moira Homann, Watershed Planning and Coordination Section, Florida Department of Environmental Protection, 2600 Blair Stone Road, MS 3565, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400, Moira.Homann@dep.state.fl.us.
